
Dear Jeremy, 
 
This is to inform you that the feedback I have received so far suggests that there are 
no comments to be submitted on behalf of the RCN on the Assessment Report or the 
above technology appraisal. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review this document. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 


